

Thursday, 5 April 2023

Ben Manning
Sesh Community Engagement Lead

Dear Mr Manning,

The Keysborough Golf Club formally supports the South-East Sports Hub (SESH) and wishes to advocate strongly for the enormous benefits this project would bring.

Our club has operated from our current site at Hutton Rd, Keysborough, for 81 years, and has been in existence for nearly 125 years.

We are endeavoring to relocate and build a brand-new, fit for the future facility on Pillars Rd, Bangholme. If successful, it will help us enhance golfing opportunities for our existing members and the broader community, as happened when we moved from our original site in Albert Park to Keysborough all those years ago.

The SESH would be virtually adjacent to our new site, and would form the centre of new sporting precinct which was inherent in the thinking behind our relocation. A sporting precinct which brings so many sports together will provide great opportunities for cross pollination between sports & clubs, and deliver an enormous asset for the whole of south-east Melbourne - at no cost to government.

Together with the strong partnership from the City of Greater Dandenong, KGC is encouraged by the opportunity and believes this is a very viable project which should be supported and facilitated as quickly as possible.

Yours Sincerely

Captain

Keysborough Golf Club

Email: info@keysborough.com.au